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Hi Mayor Masters and Mr. Holden,  
 
I hope this email finds you well to start off this year, despite the long 2020 we have recently come through. I am 
emailing you to introduce myself and schedule a meeting to discuss a proposal for the City of Regina to consider in 
regards to a sustainable plan for implementing renewable diesel in your city fleet vehicles.  
 
I am the president and CEO of Covenant Energy Ltd., which is a renewable fuel company based out of Estevan, Sk. that is 
bringing the first renewable diesel refinery to Canada. We have been working closely with Mayor Roy Ludwig of Estevan 
and the coal transition board, as well as with the provincial government and certain facets of the federal government to 
develop this project. Our goal is to bring Saskatchewan to the forefront of the fight for green energy solutions, and plan 
on doing so by leaning on our strong agricultural industry. 
 
Renewable diesel (or HDRD) is the future of renewable fuels, and is made entirely from the refining of vegetable oils 
such as canola oil. Our refinery will be taking the oil that is extracted from Saskatchewan grown canola, and processing it 
to produce a premium diesel fuel that is so chemically similar to fossil diesel that no alterations need to be made to any 
diesel engine. This product can be run 100% in any diesel engine and will reduce the lifecycle carbon emissions of a 
diesel engine by 80%!  
 
I would appreciate the opportunity to meet with you personally (or over zoom which seems to be the new norm), to 
further explain the product, the processing, our project specifically, and the many benefits that renewable diesel brings 
to the table in the push for sustainable, green initiatives. I look forward to hearing back from you. Please find the link to 
our website below. 
 
COVENANT ENERGY – % 
 
Best regards, 
 
Josh Gustafson   
President & CEO 
Covenant Energy Ltd. 
Cell: 306-421-7442 
Fax: 306-634-3539 
 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments you were not 
expecting, even from known senders. Contact the TDI ServiceDesk at 306-777-7980 if the email is suspicious.  


